



Name: _____

Class: S6

Date: .../.../ 20...

Tel: 034 200 9294

GLOBAL ENGLISH 6: UNIT 2 – SPORT GRAMMAR REVISION

Lưu ý: Các từ vựng mở rộng thầy cô cho ghi trong vở (nếu có) và các từ vựng mở rộng trong phiếu để có chú thích nghĩa: Con về nhà chép mỗi từ 1 dòng để ghi nhớ nhé.

HOMEWORK

I. Match to make meaningful sentences.

0. I need to tell	a. you something important.
1. You mustn't <i>interfere</i> (can thiệp)	b. mustn't use it without my <i>permission</i> (sự cho phép).
2. That car is my <i>property</i> (tài sản), you	c. <i>different approaches</i> (những cách tiếp cận khác nhau) to the problem.
3. You look really tired. I think you	d. to the Louvre if you're in Paris. It's wonderful.
4. You really should go	e. with her work.
5. We need to try	f. should go to bed early tonight.

0- a	1-	2-	3-	4-	5-
------	----	----	----	----	----

II. Circle the correct answer.

0. Students _____ use their mobile phones during the lessons.

A. should

B. need to

☒ C. mustn't

1. Our car's gas tank is almost empty. We _____ to fill it up with gas soon or we will run out of gas!

A. should

B. need

C. mustn't

2. You _____ try to exercise when you have an injury.

A. should

B. needs

C. mustn't

3. It's really raining outside right now. I _____ forget my umbrella or I'll get wet!

A. should

B. need to

C. mustn't

4. He's *bleeding* (chảy máu)! We _____ to take him to the emergency room as soon as possible.

A. should

B. need

C. mustn't

5. My teacher told me that I _____ review my notes every day. I guess it's a good idea to look at them after class.

A. should

B. needs

C. mustn't

III. Fill in the blanks with IF or UNLESS.

- 1 *Unless* you take a taxi, you won't get to the airport on time.
- 2 it rains heavily tomorrow, I won't go to football practice.
- 3 you have booked a table, you won't be able to eat here tonight.
- 4 I have enough time this weekend, I'll visit my grandmother.
- 5 you are willing to study very hard, you'll never pass the test.
- 6 I find a cheap flight, I won't be going abroad this summer.

IV. Complete the sentences, using the FIRST CONDITIONAL.

0. You will feel (feel) better if you take (take) an aspirin (thuốc giảm đau).
1. If they _____ (come) with us, we _____ (have) a great time.
 2. If it _____ (rain), I _____ (stay) at home.
 3. _____ (you / post) this letter for me if you _____ (not be) too busy?
 4. You _____ (apologise) if it _____ (be) your fault.
 5. If David _____ (invite) Janice, I _____ (not go) to his party.

V. Complete the sentences, using IF or UNLESS.

0. You won't finish on time if you don't start now. (unless)
- You won't finish on time unless you start now.
1. Unless you read the instructions, you won't know what to do. (if)
 - _____.
 2. We'll go to the cinema tonight if I'm not too tired. (unless)
 - _____.
 3. Unless you study harder, you'll fail the test. (if)
 - _____.
 4. If the neighbours don't stop making that awful noise, I'll call the police. (unless)
 - _____.
 5. Mum won't let him go out if he doesn't finish his homework first. (unless)
 - _____.

Part 3

Questions 11–15

For each question, choose the correct answer.

Cyclist Vicky Harmiston

Reporter Mark Lewis writes about Vicky Harmiston, who has had a successful career as a track cyclist – a cyclist who races on special race tracks.

When Vicky Harmiston was a child, her parents gave her and her brother Jamie the freedom to decide what they did in their spare time. Vicky chose to do lots of different sports. She was a good swimmer, and the coach at the swimming club she went to thought she might be good enough to become a champion. But the club was a long way from her home so it was difficult for her to fit in the training around her schoolwork. When they were teenagers, Jamie, who loved cycling, bought himself a special track-racing bike and started taking part in competitions. Vicky thought it looked very exciting and decided to try it for herself. She says that was the best decision she ever made. Soon she was cycling every day and doing really well. The track was near her school, which meant it was no problem for her to attend training sessions after school every day.

Vicky went on to have a successful career in track cycling and won several competitions. Then, when she was 28, she retired from competitive cycling. Vicky told me: 'For years I'd loved winning competitions but I began to get a bit tired of the whole thing – and when the excitement stops, there's no point. Luckily, I went on to have a new career.'

Vicky got a job with a charity called CycleZone. 'We work with young people who have never enjoyed sport,' she says. 'The first thing we do is teach them to ride a bike. We want them to learn to believe in themselves and their own abilities. CycleZone does a great job, and it gets young people together so they're part of a wider group.'

The charity uses celebrities to advertise the work they do. Vicky says, 'I know some people aren't sure whether the support of a celebrity is always positive for a charity. They say the celebrities are only doing it to push themselves forward, which prevents the public from seeing the real work of the charity. But if famous singers and actors, for example, can help, I think they should.'

- 11 When Vicky first started cycling
- A she had a very good coach.
 - B her parents gave her helpful advice.
 - C she could get to a race track easily.
 - D her brother gave her a great bike.
- 12 Why does Vicky say she stopped cycle racing?
- A She felt she was too old to do it.
 - B She was becoming bored with it.
 - C She had won everything she wanted.
 - D She was preparing for a new career.
- 13 What does the charity CycleZone do for young people?
- A It teaches them how to do track racing.
 - B It supports those who have talent.
 - C It offers them the chance to try a variety of sports.
 - D It helps them become more confident.
- 14 According to Vicky, some people believe that celebrities can
- A take attention away from what a charity does.
 - B help people understand a charity's work.
 - C make the public care less about a charity.
 - D encourage more people to become involved with a charity.
- 15 What would Vicky say on her blog?

A

As a child, I always knew what I wanted to do when I grew up. But I never expected to become so famous.

B

If you join CycleZone, you'll get to meet celebrities and learn how they've become successful.

C

Although track cycling is not the only sport I've been good at, I've never regretted my choice of career.

D

In my spare time I love going to schools and helping groups of children learn to ride bikes.

Con hãy mở link nghe bằng máy tính nhé:

<http://tinyurl.com/2p8me7ve>

Part 3

Questions 14–19

For each question, write the correct answer in the gap.

Write **one** or **two** words or a **number** or a **date** or a **time**.

You will hear a man giving information to people who are starting a one-week singing course.

One-week singing course

Teachers

Jazz: Robert Park

Songs from musicals: (14) Susan

Concert

When: Friday, at (15) p.m.

Colour of clothes: (16)

Other general information

Map of building: available from the (17)

Lunch: eat in the (18)

Car park: costs £ (19) per day

1. You _____ stay up late tonight or you won't be able to get up early for work.

B. mustn't

B. needs seeing

B. need

B. need to

B. should

1. If you don't hurry, _____.

2. If you pass the exam, _____.

3. Unless it rains, _____.

4. If you're busy now, _____.

5. Unless you have experience, _____.